
We kindly ask for your unconditional support of our staff during this time when 
they must implement the following changes:

I confirm: 

•	 I have not returned from overseas in the past 14 days

•	 I am not required to be in self isolation/self-quarantine 

•	 I have not previously been diagnosed with COVID-19

•	� To the best of my knowledge, i have not been in close contact with a person who 
is suspected or a confirmed case of coronavirus (COVID-19) in the past 14 days

•	� I have not been in a COVID-19 Hotspot (as defined by the Chief Medical Officer) 
in the past 14 days 

•	� I have not had a fever, cough, sore throat or shortness of breath or other cold/flu 
like symptoms in the last 72 hours and am otherwise well. 

•	� Please do not attend Tabatinga if your child is unwell and refrain from visiting 
until you have recovered 

•	� All staff, customers and contractors must use the hand sanitiser provided by 
Tabatinga before entering

Whilst in Tabatinga, we kindly ask that you help us keep the environment safe 
by adhering to the following recommendations:

•	� Wash hands carefully and thoroughly before and after play, eating and visiting 
the bathroom

•	 Practice good sneeze and cough hygiene 

•	 Use the hand sanitizing stations located around the venue

•	 Use social distancing markers provided at queuing areas of the venue

•	 Ensure 10 persons maximum per table 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation, we really appreciate your support  
and cannot wait to see you all. 
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